
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20830 

March 15, 1971 

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Prederitck, Marviand 21701. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter to 
the Attorney General of December 12, 1970, 
in which you stated that you amend your 
previously denied requests for access to 
information. 

In order for your new request to be 
considered, it is necessary that you complete 
the enclosed Form DJ-118 in detail. 

I am sorry for the delay in responding 
to your letter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Gerald D. Fines 
Spectal Assistant te the 
Deputy Attorney General


